
                          

DATE ISSUED:          September 27, 2002                                           REPORT NO: 02-219


ATTENTION:              Honorable Mayor and City Council


SUBJECT:                     Appointment of Assistant Deputy Director for the Environmental


Monitoring and Technical Services Division, Metropolitan Wastewater


Department (MWWD)


SUMMARY

THIS IS AN INFORMATION ITEM ONLY.  NO ACTION IS REQUIRED ON THE PART OF


THE CITY COUNCIL.


I am pleased to announce the promotion of Mr. Stan Griffith to the position of Assistant Deputy


Director for the Environmental Monitoring & Technical Services Division, MWWD.


Stan has been a City employee for the last 15 years.  During this time he has worked as an


Analyst in the Financial Management Department, Contracts Administrator for the Water


Department, and Supervising Management Analyst for the Equal Opportunity Contracting


Program.  For the last 5   years Stan has worked as a Program Manager in the Labor Relations


Department where he represented the City in formal labor negotiations, conducted appeal


hearings on behalf of the City Manager, and has worked diligently with the managers of various


departments and unions to foster and maintain positive labor-management relations.


Stan earned his Bachelor of Science degree from the University of Wisconsin, Oshkosh, and has


completed substantial course work toward his Masters in Public Administration.


Stan and his wife Helen, a teacher in the San Diego Unified School District, are the proud


parents of three children, Matthew 17, Julia 14, and Katelyn 8.  They reside in the community of


Valencia Park.  Stan plays an active part in the life of his community and his church.  He loves


soccer and has volunteered as a coach and referee for the American Youth Soccer Organization


in the Paradise Hills area for the past 9 years.




Stan will assume his new responsibilities on September 30, 2002.  Please join me in


congratulating Stan on his new assignment.


Respectfully submitted,


Michael T. Uberuaga


City Manager
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